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ABIA STATE POLYTECHNIC
ABIA, ABIA STATE
INVITATION TO TENDER FOR 2021 TETFUND SPECIAL INTERVENTION PROJECT

1. INTRODUCTION
The Abia State Polytechnic, Abia State is about to utilize the 2021 TETFUND Special Intervention Project. The Polytechnic wishes to
invite reputable and seasoned firms with proven track record and expertise to submit bids for the under-listed project.
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